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Parent Teacher Conferences  
Parent/Teacher conferences will be on Tuesday, 10/13 and Thursday, 10/22 from 3:00-6:30 p.m. at 
BAHS. If you’d like to schedule a virtual or in-person conference at BAHS with one or more of your child’s 

teachers, please communicate with your child’s grade-level Counseling Secretary to schedule the virtual 

or in-person appointment. 

 

Senior Office:  Carolyn Harger - 918-259-4731 

Junior Office:  Joni Miller - 918-259-4711 

Sophomore Office:  Alicia Palmer - 918-259-4739 

 

If requesting a virtual conference, teachers will email you a Zoom meeting link prior to scheduled meeting 

time. If scheduling an in-person conference, a mask mandate is still in effect for all guests and 

temperature checks will be taken in the grade-level offices (A, B, and D) and Main Office. 

 

PSAT Exam  
All sophomores and juniors taking the PSAT/NMSQT will report to school as normal, eat breakfast, as 

needed, and then report to the designated testing location.  Students who are testing should bring their 

own calculator. Buses will run on normal schedule for both morning and afternoon routes 

 

After the test is complete, at approximately 12:00-12:30, students will sign out of their testing location and 

can report to lunch and then the field house for the remainder of the school day, or they may ride home 
with a parent/guardian. Lunch WILL be provided at approximately 12:30-1:15. 

 

Parents are NOT required to call or email to check students out of school after the test is complete, 

because the end of the testing session is considered the end of the instructional day on 10/14.  Please 

communicate ahead of time your plans for your child to either stay on campus for the remainder of the 

day in the field house and ride the bus home OR receive parent/guardian-provided transportation home 

after the test is complete. 

 

Students not testing will have a distance learning day and will need to log-in from home and complete 

lessons and activities within Canvas or other designated online platforms. 

 

For more information, please visit the district website. 

 

Math Tutoring Schedule  
Broken Arrow High School's math teachers are available every morning and every afternoon for students 

that are in need of additional math assistance. View the tutoring schedule for the 2020-21 school year. 

 

Beyond BA College and Career Prep 
Parents and students should visit the college and career Senior Support page for help with post high 

school planning. This page will be updated regularly throughout the year with new information and is the 

best place for seniors to find resources and frequently asked questions! 
 

ImpactTulsa is also partnering with all Tulsa-area school districts and post-secondary institutions to help 

students and parents complete the FAFSA. Please contact info@impacttulsa.com with any questions. 

 

Dates to Remember 
Parent/Teacher Conferences – Oct. 13 & 22 

PSAT and Distance Learning Day – Oct. 14 

Fall Break – Oct. 15-19 

 

https://www.baschools.org/vnews/display.v/ART/59c410249bd85
https://baschools.socs.net/vimages/shared/vnews/stories/5f7635f838a4c/HS_TutoringSchedule-2020.pdf
https://www.baschools.org/vnews/display.v/SEC/College%20%26%20Career%20Center%7CSenior%20Support
https://www.baschools.org/vnews/display.v/ART/5f61064070436
https://www.baschools.org/vnews/display.v/ART/5f61064070436
mailto:info@impacttulsa.com

